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7 October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Provence June 2023 
 
Thank you for paying the deposit and September’s payment. The next two payments are due in February 
and March 2023.  
 
We are leaving on Thursday 22 June at 5:30 pm and will return early afternoon on Monday 26 June. We are 
still expecting to be able to do all the excursions outlined on the original letter. However, I am unable to 
predict how the exchange rate will affect the price. I shall of course keep you informed of any changes.  
 
I can confirm that we will be staying at the Novotel Avignon Centre Hotel and we are pleased to be 
travelling with a local company, ICT Coaches.  
 
Please remember that all students will require an up-to-date passport and a valid EHIC/GHIC card.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs S Barker 
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